MINUTES — APRIL 2, 2020
BERGENFIELD MAYOR’S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Because of restrictions placed by government due to the Covid 19 virus our monthly meeting of April 2,
2020 and subsequent monthly meetings are canceled until further notice.

Submitted by: Annette Roge, Secretary
Next official meeting: T/B/A



